
 

 

August 29, 2018 
 
David Millay  
University of Arkansas at Little Rock 
2801 S. University 
Little Rock, AR  72204 
 
RE: NPDES Regulated Small MS4 Stormwater Permit, University of Arkansas at Little Rock, 

Little Rock Urbanized Area Urbanized Area, AR (Permit Tracking No. ARR040020, 
AFIN 88-00850)  

 
Dear Mr. Millay: 
 
This letter is written in response to the submittal of a request for Change of Authorization. The 
updated authorizations are shown in the table below for the facility referenced above. 
 

Responsible Official David Millay, Associate Vice Chancellor of Facilities 
Cognizant Official Vince Rodgers, EHS Director 

 
If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel free 
to contact the NPDES Section at (501) 682-0623. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Bryan Leamons, P.E. 
Senior Operations Manager 
Office of Water Quality 
 
BL:kb  
 
cc: Electronic Filing (ARR040020) 

Jason Bolenbaugh, Branch Manager, Field Services Branch  
Richard Healey, Branch Manager, Enforcement Branch 
Jim Purvis, Administrative Analyst, Fiscal Division 
David Ramsey, ICIS Program Coordinator, Enforcement Branch 


